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The Shadow Community Operations board SCOB was set up by the Area Board in 

December 2011.  It is responsible for drawing up proposals for a community campus 

including sports and leisure facilities.  It carried out its first round of consultation between 

July and October 2012 gaining over 1500 responses.  The SCOB has produced a working 

proposal based on these results.  In March 2013 the Area Board accepted this proposal and 

agreed that the SCOB could carry out its second round of consultation between May and 

July 2013.  The consultation is to make sure that what is being proposed has the support of 

the community.  The consultation does not cover the issue of where the campus will be sited 

as this will be done through the consultation on the Master Plan for Trowbridge in July.  The 

intention is to bring the results of the consultation back to the Area Board, first in July and 

then in September with a view to taking the proposal to Cabinet during the autumn of 2013.  

The SCOB is, therefore poised to start this consultation   


